Dear Families,

On Monday, February 22, 2016, all 1st graders are celebrating our 100t DAY OF
SCHOOL!! As part of our celebration, we are asking the kids to dress as if they are 100
years old. Here are some examples of how students have dressed in the past:

In your child’s folder you will find a sheet with a bag stapled to it. Please help your child
collect 100 items that will fit into the bag (no bigger bags, please). Children can bring in
their 100 items on the date of our party, Monday, February 22, 2016.

In addition to our fun dressing up, we will be sprinkling in other 100 days of school
activities throughout the day. It is going to be so much fun and we are so excited to
celebrate being 100 days smarter!! '

Thanks for all of your help and support,

The 1st grade teachers



